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An Athleteôs Prayer 

God, let me play well but fairly. 

Let competition make me strong but never hostile. 

Forbid me to rejoice in the adversity of others. 

See me not when I am cheered, but when I bend to help my opponent up. 

If I know victory, allow me to be happy; 

If I am denied, keep me from envy. 

Remind me that sports are just games. 

Help me to learn something that matters once the game is over. 

And if through athletics, I set an example, let it be a good one. 

Amen 

 

 

 



Principalôs News 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Welcome back to the start our last term of the year. I hope all the students had a restful break, and spent 

some time having some fun with family and friends. As I visit each of the classrooms, I can already see the 

students engaging in their learning and getting ready for the end of the year. As always, this term will be an 

incredibly busy and industrious time of the year for staff, students, our P&F and School Board.  There is lots 

of learning, exciting opportunities and fun to be had by our children, with our teachers having been very busy 

planning fantastic learning adventures for the students to engage in.  

 

I would like to offer a very special welcome to new families joining the Yidarra community for the very first 

time and hope that all families have a positive experience for this last term of the year. 

 

Faction Athletics Carnival 

On Friday, despite some interruptions with a bit of rain, we had a very successful Faction Athletics Carnival. 

All students participated with enthusiasm and determination. For me, as the Acting Principal, one of the most 

rewarding and fulfilling aspects of our sports carnivals is the way in which our students combine the qualities 

of competing fiercely with also being so supportive of each other. There is a wonderful balance between going 

out there and giving 100% effort in each event then when back in their faction bays cheering and supporting 

their team mates and also the efforts of others not even in their factions!  They possess that wonderful quality 

of cheering and supporting the efforts of others just for the sheer joy of participating and having a go.  To 

witness those qualities in our young children is really very special and something we should never take for 

granted.  We should all be very proud of them as a group. 

 

 

 

 

 

A special congratulations to McAuley for winning the Overall Shield on 525 points.  Second was More on 497 

points, Third was Mercy on 493 points and in Fourth place was McCormack on 492 points. Congratuations to 

Mercy for winning the Participation Shield. 

 

Thank you to all the staff and volunteer parents who helped with setting up, running the carnival and packing 

it all up at the end of the day.  Without your wonderful support these sorts of terrific events would simply not 

be possible. Thank you to all the parents, grandparents and family members who came along to cheer and 

support the children.  Your presence certainly adds to the atmosphere for the children. 

 

Finally, a really big ñTHANK YOUò to Mr Debowski for orchestrating yet another wonderful day of 

competition.  The work and preparation to have the children knowing what to do and organising everything 

so it all runs so smoothly on the day is greatly appreciated.  
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Summer Uniform 

A big ñThank Youò to all the parents and carers who have sent their children back to school last week in 

correct Summer Uniform.  While you do have the first two weeks to transition from the Winter to Summer 

uniform, your efforts are greatly appreciated and it was terrific to see nearly everyone on Monday in the correct 

uniform.   

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation  

Congratulations to Year Three students who received the Sacrament of Reconciliation on Saturday for the 

first time. It was wonderful to see the way the students turned back to God and thought about the times they 

hadnôt made good choices and how they could change their lives.   

 

I would like to express our appreciation to the classroom teachers, Mrs Souter and Miss Gugliotta for 

preparing the students for this Sacrament. We also thank the Parish Co-ordinator, Mrs Jenny Figliomeni and 

Mrs Paparella for their assistance. 

 

Kindy Enrolments 

We are currently accepting enrolment applications for our Kindy intake for next year and 2020. If you know of 

anyone who is looking for a great school to send their children for Kindy, please encourage them to send in 

their application form to us as soon as possible. We still have a few vacancies and would love to start planning 

for our budget and staffing for next year. 

 

Updating Details 

We are required to submit residential addresses through the Governmentôs 2018 Student Residential Address 

and Other Information Collection notice. Could I request that any families who have not updated their family 

information, please contact the office to do so. I appreciate your assistance with this. 

 

Gilbertôs Fresh, Support Our Schools Program  

Thank you to all the families that have registered with Gilbertôs Fresh in both Willetton and Hilton and are 

contributing to collecting points for our school.  

 

These points translate into money for us, so if you havenôt yet registered, could I encourage you to do so.  

 

Yidarra has earned 12,925 points ($129.25) to date. 

  



Principalôs News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mercy Mission Markets 

Thank you to all the students and families who contributed to our Mercy Mission Markets last term. The 

children had a great time participating in all the activities and I would like to give a huge Thank You to the 

Year 6 students for so ably helping out at the stalls and assisting the teachers as needed. You did a fantastic 

job! We raised a total of $875 which will be forward to The Sisters of Mercy Mercy Works charity. 

 

Peace and best wishes, 

 

Russell Wylie 

Acting Principal 

 

Calendar Term 4 ï Weeks 2 & 3 

 

WK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY SUNDAY 

2 

15 OCT 

Office closed 

during - LOCK 

DOWN DRILL 

at 10:15am 

 

 

16 OCT 

Old Library Book 

Sale in the 

library at 

lunchtime 

 

 

17 OCT 

Y3 Excursion 

Brownes Dairy  

9-11:30 

Old Library Book 

Sale in the 

library at 

lunchtime 

Kindy Incursion 

African 

Drumming 

18 OCT 

4B Parish Mass 

9am 

 

 

19 OCT 

Reconciliation 

certificates 

presented at  

 

 

20 OCT 

 

21 OCT 

 

3 

22 OCT 

Principal  

Carmel Costin 

Return 

 

23 OCT 

Corpus Christi 

Y6 Fun Day 

 

24 OCT 

Kindy Excursion 

to the Zoo 

 

P&F MEETING 

7.30PM 

 

25 OCT 

Whole School 

Mass for 

Grandparents 

Day & Morning 

Tea led by Y2&6 

Buddies 

 

26 OCT 

World Teachers 

Day 

Parent Connect 

after assembly 

in Library 

P&F School 

Disco in Parish 

hall see flyer 

27 OCT 

Indonesian 

Association 

Food Fair at 

Yidarra see 

flyer 

 

28 OCT 

National 

Grandparents 

Day 
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Library News 

It seems that we are not the only ones who loved our Book Week library display. It won an award presented 

by the Independent Education Union. Mrs Lopez and Mrs Munro are showing our prize, these two wonderful 

books. Another cause for celebration. 

 

The annual Old Library Book Sale will be held next week on Tuesday, 16 and Wednesday, 17 at recess and 

lunch in the library. Books will be 50 cents each. Come in and grab a bargain. 

 

Cheryl Lopez, Teacher Librarian 

 
 
Confirmation Photos 

The Confirmation photos for 2018 are now available.   

Website:     www.maverickphoto.com.au 

Login ID:      confirmation 

Password:      bateman2018 

  

https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.maverickphoto.com.au&data=02%7C01%7CYvonne.Faulkner%40cewa.edu.au%7C41d89951c05e4b09daa708d62d9765e7%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C636746525608511759&sdata=HPWcWrYG%2BjDUOu7mwfaPMXF9VITWREGNIY5UEbX2DKY%3D&reserved=0


P & F News  

 

Orders have been extened to Wednesday, 17 October ï Hurry get your orders in! 
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